
 

Dear Potenza Lodge Members, 
 

I want to wish all members the best of health and good spirit, in 

the months to come. 
Enjoy the Easter Holiday, Mother's Day, Memorial Day and 
Father's Day. 
 

Just a couple of reminders of some of the up and coming 
events; Supper Club in April, Bus Trip to Black Hawk in May 
and our 3rd annual Saint Rocco "Amore" car show Saturday 
June 10th, 2017. 
 

Once again congratulations to the Ladies Auxiliary for a job well 
done presenting a successful Carnivale Dinner & Play. It was 
an evening of fun, good food, drink and camaraderie. 
Thank you to all the members that participated in the play and 
the members that prepared the good food that we all enjoyed 
that evening. 
 

Thanks to all who purchased tickets for the event; without the 
support of our lodge members we would not be able to move 
forward. Furthermore; not to forget the passing of our members, 
that have helped to make the lodge what it is today. 
 

Respectfully,  
Frank J. Percey 
Potenza Lodge President 
2016 – 2017 
 

Quote: One day at a time- this is enough. Do not look back and grieve over the past, for it is 
gone; and do not be troubled about the future, for it has not yet come. Live in the present, 
and make it so beautiful that it will be worth remembering. 

Ida Scott Taylor 

 

 
 

OFFICERS - 2017 
President: Frank J. Percey, 303.428.5723  
 

Vice President: Toni A. Clark, 303.428.9715 
 

Chaplain: Fr. Mark M. Franceschini, O.S.M.,  
303.455.0447 
 

Financial Secretary:  Peter Ciacco, 303.503.6241 
 

Corresponding Secretary: Tom Mancinelli, 
303.985.9655 
 

Recording Secretary, Jeffery J. Burke, 857.221.3303 
 

Marshall: Joe DeCarlo, Jr., 303.429.7415  
 

Sick Committee:  Alan Bravo, (1yr.) 303.809.0784 
Alan R. Donelson, (2yr.) 303.973.5062 
Mike Buscietta, (3yr.) 303.204.1005 
 

Trustees: David Macri, Sr., (1yr.), 303.422.2476 
Joe J. Marisco, (2yr.), 303.422.7829 
Joe M. Fusaro, (3 yr.), 303.455.4424 
 

Flag Bearer: Mark Randleman, 720.485.8255 
J.C. Tyus, 303.940.1424 
 

Historian: Jeffery J. Burke, 857.221.3303 
 

LADIES AUXILIARY - 2017 
President: Sandy Mancinelli, 720.422.4224 
 

Vice President: Patty Steward, 303.429.2637 
 

Recording Secretary: Kathi Tyus, 303.940.1424 
 

Corresponding Secretary: Virginia Corbett, 
303.429.2634 
 

Treasurer: Debbie Macri, 720-838-3934 
 

Trustees: Barb Pietrafeso, 303.423.9189 & 
Theda Archer, 303.771.8602 

Committees: 
Sick: Anita Buscietta, 720.517.6255 
 

Calling:  Mary Santangelo, 303.985.4615 
 

Charity: Theda Archer, 303.771.8602 
 

Social: 
 

Historian: Virginia Corbett, 303.429.2634 & 
Gerry Pergola, 303.455.5809  
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Note: If you need a reloadable 
King Soopers Card 

Please call Sandy Mancinelli, 720.422.4224 
It's a "free" 5% rebate to the lodge. 

Cook Books 
Ladies Auxiliary 

 

Cookbooks are available for $10.00 each. 
Contact any lodge officer for yours today. 
See Front Page Insert for phone numbers. 

Thank you. 

Welcome New Member 
Ron Kinsey (Sos) 

In Loving Memory Ladies Auxiliary 

Mike Kitterman (Soc) 
Entered Into Life:  May 12, 1959 

Entered Into Eternal Life: Feb. 7, 2017 
"Wow! What a Ride!" 

Membership Information 
 

Ladies: 
 

It is time again to pay our membership dues. 
If we have already received your dues, thank 
you! If you have not paid, please send your 
check in the amount of $50.00 to: Potenza 
Lodge, 1900 W. 38th Ave., Denver, CO 
80211 
 

Men: April is the dead line for getting your 
dues paid. Forfeiting your Benefits and 
being dropped from membership because 
you forgot to pay your dues, etc., is costly. 
Also, a good time to check your Beneficiary 
information on file. If you need help or 
assistance please contact one of the officers 
listed. 
 

 

Charity Committee 
 

Senior Resource Center 

This Qtr. we will focus on the Senior Resource Center 
 

Their Greatest needs are: 

 Reading Glasses, Power 300 & Up. 
These folks have poor eyesight. 
 

 Visit the Dollar store and brings glasses to the 
meeting. 

  

 We have supported the Mt. Vincent Pre-
School Class with Art Supplies. They are 
thrilled with the donations. 

  

 Jewels for Hope is always on going. 
(Bring your unwanted jewels to a meeting - any condition) 

  

 Juvenile Diabetes is a worthy organization. 
 

Thank You all for your continued support 
Committee Chairwoman, Theda Archer 303.771.8602 

Dear Ladies, 
Thank you to everyone for the successful 
Carnivale.  Thanks to the Men's Lodge for all their 
help, all the Potenza Players that gave up a lot of 
their time putting our play together. And especially 
to Lisa Lokken and her family and crew in the 
kitchen that prepared the delicious meal. Thanks 
for helping us keep our fun tradition alive. 
April 13th  meeting is our Annual Easter Ham 
Dinner. Please sign up/and or bring a side dish. 
We always run out at the end of the line on side 
dishes – so we need a dish enough to feed at least 
10 – 12 people per dish. 
This May 7th is the men's treat for us at Cinzetti's. 
Please call me to RSVP for this lovely brunch in 
honor of all us ladies for Mothers Day. 
May 20th Sunday, we have a bus to Mardi Gras 
Casino in Blackhawk. It will leave the Lodge at 
10:30 am and return by pm 5:00 Please call me or 
Debbie Macri to RSVP for the fun day on the hill. 
$20 per person for $10 food comp & $10 table play 
or $5 for slot play. Need to have your RSVP by 
May 12, 2017. 
June is going to be a full fun time June 8th is our 
cash bingo night (no cake mixes this year). 
The men are preparing their annual spaghetti 
dinner for the ladies.  
June 10th the Men are having their car show from 
10:00 am to 2:00 pm. 
Birthday lunch for April, May & June will be June 
17th at Clancy's Irish Pub, 7000 W. 38th Ave at 
11:30 am. 

Sincerely, 
Sandy Mancinelli 

Auxiliary President 



 

 

                                                                   
April 5th Wednesday, 6:30 pm. Saint Rocco Feast Meeting. 1st Wednesday of each month till the 
feast. 
 

April 13th Thursday, 6:30 pm. Lodge Annual Easter Ham Dinner and Business meeting. Ladies 
please bring a side dish that will be enough for 10 to 12 people. 
 

April 29th Saturday Evening, 6:30 pm. Tony David & WildeFire.  See Insert for all the details, who to 
contact, reservations, etc. Get your tickets & reservations early before sell out. 
 

April Reminder:       The Auxiliary and lodge membership dues are due, see the "Membership 
Information" insert for further details and info. 
 

Another Reminder:         Don't forget the Jewels for Hope Campaign is on-going. Please bring 
jewelry (any condition) to the meeting. See Charity Insert. 

                                                                             
May 1st  Final Day, RSVP Required, for your Reservations for the Mother's day brunch  to Toni Clark, 
303-428-9715 or 303-523-9403. No walk-In at the door the day of the event. Men will treat the Ladies. 
May 7, 2017. 
 

May 3rd  Wednesday: 6:30 pm. Saint Rocco Feast meeting. All stand Chairmen, Chairwomen, 
worker B's, members, friends and family please attend this important planning meeting. 
 

May 7th  Sunday: 11:00 am. Cinzetti's 281 West 104th  Ave. Adults $15.89 ea. Note: does not include 
beverages, tax or tip. Children: $5.99 ea. - also, does not include beverage, tax or tip. 
Coffee or Tea cost is $2.89. 
 

May 8th  Monday: VE Day (1945) Honor the Veterans – Fly the Flag!  
 

May 11th  Thursday: 6:30 pm. Lodge Business meeting.  
 

May 20th  Saturday: . Black Hawk Bus Trip.  RSVP required. Please call Sandy Mancinelli or Debbie 
Macri. Bus leaves Lodge at 10:30 am & returns to lodge at 5:00 pm. See insert for details.  
 

May 29th  Monday (observed).: Memorial Day 
 

                                                                                        
 

June 1st  Thursday: 6:30  pm. Calendar meeting to set the dates for the JulyAugSep 2017 
newsletter/calendar. 
 

June 7th  Wednesday: 6:30 pm. St. Rocco Feast Meeting. 
 

June 8th  Thursday: 6:30 pm. Lodge Business meeting. Ladies Cash Bingo Night. The men to 
prepare their annual spaghetti dinner for the Ladies. 
 

June 10th  Saturday: 3rd Annual St. Rocco's Amore Car Show. See Insert for details. 
 

June 17th Saturday: Auxiliary Birthday Luncheon for April, May & June 2017. Clancy's Irish Pub, 
7000 West 38th  Ave. 
 

June 18th Sunday: Happy Father's Day!! 

May 2017 

June 2017 

April 2017 

ril 2017 
 

   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Coming Events & Misc. 2017 

Potenza Lodge 
1900 West 38th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80211 
 

Place 
Postage 

Here 

 
Label 

 

Potenza Lodge 
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Denver, Colorado 80211 
 

 
Label 

 

Place 
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Potenza Lodge 
1900 West 38th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80211 
 

 
Label 
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Parties - Weddings - Meetings - Etc. 
Accommodates 250 Persons 

1900 West 38th Avenue, Denver. CO 80211 
Please call Hall Manager,  

Kay Ponzio for details 303.477.1722 
Lodge Web Address: 

www.potenzalodge.com 
 

 

Potenza Lodge 
1900 West 38th Avenue 
Denver, Colorado 80211 
 

 
Label 

 

Potenza Lodge 
Supper Club Event 

April 29, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Entertainment by Tony David & Wildefire. 
1900 W. 38th Ave., Denver, CO 80211 

 

Cocktails: 6:30 pm 
Dinner: 7:00 pm 

Entertainment: 8:30 to 10:30 pm 
 

Tickets $35 ea. 
RSVP only. No ticket sales at door 

 

Price includes, cocktails, dinner, dessert, & 
entertainment 

 

For Information or to purchase tickets please call: 
Frank J. Percey 303-428-5723 
Toni Clark 303-428-9715 
Debbie Macri 720-838-3934 

 

 

Black Hawk Bus Trip 
 
 
 

Mardi Gras Casino 
Saturday May 20, 2017 

 
RSVP Required by May 12, 2017 

Call Sandy Mancinelli 720-422-4224 or  
Debbie Macri 720-838-3934 or 

sign the signup sheet at the meeting. 
Cost is $20.00 per person 

Price includes: 
One (1) entry into the cash prize "Give-

Away** 
$10.00 food comps & $10.00 table play 

or  
$5.00 in Slot Play 

Snack, Raffles & Fun on Bus Trip 
Bus leaves lodge parking lot at 

10:30 am 
Bus arrives back at lodge at 5:00 pm 

**sign up a non member & receive an 
extra drawing ticket 

 
 

 

 


